
 

 

UPF Dallas held a peace forum celebrating the UN International Day of Families 
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Dallas, TX – UPF Dallas held a peace forum celebrating the UN International Day of Families on May 

15th at the Dallas Family Church. 

 

Richard De Sena, President of UPF USA joined the inaugural event of the local chapter for 2016 and 

appointed an Ambassador for Peace 

 

  
 

 

 

 


